

EXECUTIVE COUNCIL

May 8, 2018

Executive Council comment regarding the proposed revisions to Regulation GR1.6: Professional Development Requirement for Graduate Students

Dear Senate Colleagues:

I am communicating Executive Council's discussion of Graduate Council's proposal to change the professional development regulation. Executive Council held its discussion during its May 7, 2018 meeting and was satisfied with the revisions that were made in response to the initial consultation. It supports the proposal.

Sincerely yours,

Dylan Rodríguez

Chair of the Riverside Division